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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Line marking (night works) and new road lanes and intersection OPENING 

 Monday 19 December - line marking night works 6pm to 6am (weather permitting) 
       Tuesday 20 December - Brisbane Road (4 lanes) and new Tarcoola Avenue/Foote        
Street/Brisbane Road signalised intersection OPEN  

 Brisbane Road and Stages 2 and 3 intersections, Mooloolaba 

 Exercise caution with new traffic conditions  

 

Construction overview 
Following completion of Monday night’s planned 
line marking works (weather permitting) we are 
pleased to advise that the new four lane section of 
Brisbane Road, between Mayes Canal Bridge and 
Walan Street, is expected to OPEN on Tuesday 
morning, 20 December. This section includes the 
new signalised intersection at Tarcoola 
Avenue/Foote Street/Brisbane Road which 
replaces the previous roundabout.  

Council and the construction contractor have 
worked hard to ensure that roads are operational 
before the peak Christmas - New Year holiday 
season. The extreme wet weather combined with 
ongoing supply issues impacting the construction 
industry have presented a few challenges. 

We ask motorists to exercise caution as our 
community becomes familiar with the new traffic 
conditions. 

As advised in our December Community Update 
newsletter the remaining two new lanes of the new 
Mayes Canal bridge and the bridge’s timber 
viewing deck/shared pathway, along with some 
pedestrian pathways and landscaping will be 
completed in early 2023.  

 

All construction will cease from 22 December 2022 
to 8 January 2023 inclusive. Works will 
recommence on Monday 9 January 2023. 

Thank you, Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank local 
residents and businesses for your patience and 
cooperation during construction. A special thank 
you to those of you who expressed kind words to 
our onsite construction team or project team 
members. 

We would like to wish our community a safe, 
happy, healthy and prosperous holiday season.  

For Mooloolaba residents and visitors, visit 
council’s website for details of the free, family-
friendly New Year’s Eve celebrations taking place 
at Mooloolaba from 5pm to midnight. 

We’ll be back in touch in 2023 
This will be our last construction notification for the 
year. We’ll be back in touch in early 2023.  

For any assistance during the construction break, 
please email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

 
  


